MERIDIAN COMMUNITY
PRIMARY SCHOOL
AND NURSERY

Learning for Life

Wednesday 1 May 2024

Year 2 visit to Ascension Church, Peacehaven
Dear Parents/Carers,
As part of our RE Curriculum, Year 2 are going to be visiting the Ascension Church in

Peacehaven on Wednesday 15" May 2024. The children will have a fantastic experience
of a local place of worship to enrich their learning and understanding about Christianity.

We will be walking to the church, leaving promptly after lunch at 1:10pm to arrive at
1:40pm. The children will have the opportunity to explore the Church and its features
and they will also meet with the Priest, Jez Lowries, and ask him questions. We will leave
the church at 2:30pm to arrive back at school to dismiss the at the usual time, 3:15pm.

There is no cost of this trip and we are very grateful to Jez for this wonderful
opportunity.

We kindly ask for parent volunteers to support our visit. Please let your child’s class
teacher know via email if you are able to support, and we will get back to you to
confirm a meeting time. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Warm Wishes,
Mrs Sagar, Miss Orr and Miss Timms

Headteacher - Claire Westcott

Roderick Avenue North, Peacehaven
East Sussex BN10 8BZ

Telephone: 01273 584212

e-mail: office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk
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